
Janneth Lujan - Fwd: PMAC response to PLN2015-00204 

>>> "Mike Polacek" <polacekmike@gmail.com> 6/18/2015 12:24 PM >>>
Hello Mike, we strongly support this proposal to remove sediment and other obstructions in the Butano Creek 
at/near Pescadero Road. As you know, the flooding that occurs a result of these obstructions are both a 
nuisance and a danger to the area’s residents. We on PMAC have been working closely with San Mateo County 
and many other organizations to investigate what can be done to reduce and hopefully eliminate this flooding. 
We understand that this proposal is one component of several which together will generate an ultimate “fix” 
but nonetheless are very encouraged that this action is being proposed and look forward to its 
implementation.

Best,
Mike
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